
Date Type From Subject Action

16-08-21 Email Resident Request to move dog bin in Rissington Rd

VEC cttee asked resident to send request to CDC.  We have been asked to make 

a formal request for the bin to be removed.

18-08-21 Email Resident Neighbour to Pieces Hedge allotments re. gate and fence repair For VEC consideration

17-08-21 Email Resident Piece Hedge allotment holder 92C re removal of trees For VEC consideration

18-08-21 Email Bourton Vale Cricket Club

Consider increasing size of entrance or clearing new exit onto Rissington 

Road Including in Correspondence agenda for Council meeting.

20-08-21 Email Resident Group, Whiteshoots Hill Application for revocation of 20/01244/CLEUD relating to Paddock B Reviewed by Planning Cttee

20-08-21 Email Inspector Simon Ellson

They have availability to attend where they can to monitor traffic over the 

BH weekend. Fwded to Highways Cttee.

23-08-21 Email GAPTC Further dates for the Police & Crime Commissioner Roadshow Fwded to cllrs

24-08-21 Email 20's Plenty Group 20's plenty campaign, request to join to lobby GCC Fwded to Highways Cttee and added to next agenda.

25-08-21 Email Resident

Thank you for asking Highways to cut the layby in Rissington Road which 

as now been done.

25-08-21 Email Sarah Dalby, Elections CDC Advising about property canvass taking place,  advise residents Fwded to cllrs and Assistant Clerk for Facebook/website

25-08-21 Email Volunteer Litter Picker

Advising about masonry work required on the bridge by the Croft.  

Flagstones outside de la Hayes opp black gate by phone box.

Passed to Cllr Roberts who reported the flagstones on fixmystreet and masonry 

work on the bridge to Highways to see whose responsibility.

26-08-21 Email Volunteer Litter Picker

Reported evidence of human excrement, tissue etc at Piece Hedge to 

police

Fwded to Cllrs Hadley, Millett and Hicks for info.  Police were asked to monitor 

the area.

25-08-21 Email Resident

Complaint about volunteer litter picker returning waste takeaway items to 

The Chip Shed.  

25-08-21 Email Volunteer Litter Picker

Responding about Chip Shed complaint in her role as volunteer litter 

picker

25-08-21 Email The Chip Shed

Complaining about volunteer litter picker and suggesting they put a bin on 

the green with advertising

29-08-21 Email Resident Manor Fields photos of vehicles parking overnight Responded to by Cllr Davis, for discussion by Planning Cttee

29-08-21 Email PC Richie Webb

Informed about attempted murder at The Kingsbrigde Inn on Saturday 

night Fwded to cllrs for information.

31-08-21 Email Resident

Highlighting that Bourton should be disability friendly as well as dementia 

friendly, as arranged by YWB Cttee. Fwded to YWB Cttee
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Three items for discussion at Council meeting to agree responses.


